
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOME STATE AWARDED MO HEALTHNET CONTRACT 

 

 

Home State Health has been chosen to provide managed care services to MO HealthNet 

Managed Care beneficiaries.   

 

Home State will serve MO HealthNet Managed Care beneficiaries in all 114 Missouri 

counties and the City of St. Louis. The contract is expected to commence May 1, 2017. 

Home State Health has operated as a MO HealthNet Managed Care health plan since July 

2012. Since inception, Home State’s membership has increased 100 percent, 102,900 

members at June 30, 2016, and its network of providers has grown to over 20,000 

primary care physicians and specialists. Whole-person care management programs 

launched by the health plan have delivered strong quality improvement results.  

 

“With our global headquarters in Clayton, Missouri, Centene is particularly pleased about 

this opportunity to expand our healthcare services across the State of Missouri, reaching 

families in each of the state’s 114 counties, and the City of St. Louis,” said Michael F. 

Neidorff, Chairman, President and CEO of Centene, and Chairman of the Board for 

Home State Health.  “Over the past four years, Home State Health has partnered with the 

state to empower members to engage in healthy behaviors that promote wellness, 

prevention and the early diagnosis and management of disease.”  

  

“We look forward to continuing our work with the state and the healthcare providers in 

our network to improve health outcomes and reduce the cost of healthcare delivery in 

Missouri,” said Kimberly Tuck, Home State Health’s President and CEO. “We are 

honored to expand our services into every Missouri County, and the City of St. Louis, 

opening the door for many more families to experience our local approach to delivering 

integrated, quality access to healthcare.” 

 

 

 

 


